
Silent Auction at Convention 

Over the last few months the Creative Re-Use Sewers Group has been working with vestments and 

paraments that can no longer be used in worship.  This talented team of women have taken used, and 

worn, liturgical fabrics and are giving them new life in unique new items.  The pictures above, mostly 

made by Tina Shank of St. Edward’s, Lancaster, show just the first of many items that are being lovingly 

handcrafted by this creative group.  These beautiful new creations will be displayed at Convention this 

year in a silent auction.  Please come prepared to place bids on your favorite items on Friday night and 

Saturday.  The bidding will close during lunch Saturday; the winners will be announced at the end of 

lunch.  Bidders will be able to pay by cash or by check and pick up their items as they leave Convention. 

Proceeds from the auction will stay in our Diocese and go to the Bishop’s Discretionary Fund for 

Missional Projects. 

There are more paraments and vestments available to anyone who is interested in being a part of this 

ongoing project.  Contact Deacon Loretta Collins at 717-836-4378 or lorettacollins209@gmail.com. 


